
n 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Telecommunications Access 

System Act (TASA) Advisory Committee to the Florida Public 

Service Commission has cancelled its committee meeting scheduled 

for September 13-14, 1999, in Docket No. 960598-TP. 

TIME: 9:30 A.M., Monday, September 13, 1999 and Tuesday, 

September 14, 1999, if necessary 

PLACE: Room 152, Easley Conference Center, 4075 Esplanade Way, 

Tallahassee, Florida 

Further information regarding cancellation of this meeting 

may be obtained from Richard Tudor, Division of Communications at 

the Florida Public Service Commission, by calling (850) 413-6516. 


